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The Rio Group condemns the attack against  
the headquarters of the World Food Program in Islamabad 

 

 

The Rio Group expresses its strongest condemnation to the attacks against the 

headquarters of the World Food Program in Islamabad, yesterday, and reiterates 

its absolute rejection to terrorism in all of its forms and manifestations. An attack 

to an organism of the United Nations System is an attack to the international 

community. 

 

The Rio Group declares its solidarity with the peoples and governments of 

Pakistan, to the relatives as well as with the United Nations before this execrable 

terrorist act. 

 

 

Mexico City, October 6th, 2009 
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